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Justification for Non-Substantive Changes to the Collection or Resubmission of the Collection within One Year of OMB Approval

SSA-3288-OP1
We are making the following changes to the SSA-3288-OP1:

· Change #1:  We are adding a checkbox, and removing the request for the user to type their name on the electronic signature.

Justification #1:  We are updating the electronic signature in the SSA-3288-OP1 from a typed in name field to a checkbox, to simplify the electronic signature process and to provide a better customer experience.  Using a check-box format is simpler and eliminates electronic signature submission errors caused by mistyped or misspelled names.  

· Change #2:  We are updating the SSA-3288-OP1 launch page on ssa.gov/privacy to be more user friendly and clearer on what users can use the SSA-3288-OP1 and what records the user can electronically request.

Justification #2:  We are updating the SSA-3288-OP1 launch page in response to OMB’s March 2023 passbacks, where SSA agreed to update the launch page to be consistent with OMB’s recommendation.  The updates will clearly highlight what users can use the 
SSA-3288-OP1 webform, and the specific records the user can electronically request.  In addition, the updates to the webform SSA-3288-OP1 launch page will make the page more customer friendly.   

This action does not affect the public reporting burden.  SSA will implement the changes upon OMB approval.

